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Revised Financial Approval Authority to Affect Most Workday Users 

As of April 18, Procurement has revised the Financial Approval Authority for Workday requisitions. For most companies, the requisition approval 

threshold has been changed to $500.  Requisitions valued at less than $500 will no longer need approval. Some companies have opted out of this change, 

and have chosen to require approval for all requisitions regardless of dollar value. These companies include 011, 024, 030, 060, and 070.  Companies 

who have opted-in for the $500 threshold are still responsible for all charges and reconciliation. Please see the chart below for further clarification: 

Note that this will not affect the approval threshold for Supplier Invoice Requests, as all SIRs require approval regardless of dollar value.  

Please direct all questions to the P2P Service Center at 275-2012 or Procurement_Service_Center@ur.rochester.edu. 
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